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This measure is an affront to the people of Oregon. Adding an additional property tax 

burden cannot be allowed and must be opposed.  There is not even a listing of the 

sponsors included in the listing, nor  a citation for the financial implications.  Terribly 

non-transparent for both parts of this.  Those reasons alone are sufficient reason to 

bury this measure.  All property?  Possessions, including intangible?  Property taxes 

cause owners to rent private property from the state, be that at local or larger scale 

level.  Creating a new "security" bureaucracy unnecessary, unless the aim is to mimic 

the Chinese communist party apparatus.  Maybe that is the intent.  This bill must be 

scuttled and discarded.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Fooks     


